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Dear parents,   

We are so proud of how well all the children have achieved in their 

assessments over the last few weeks. The progress the children are 

making demonstrates both their own and the team’s hard work. As 

always, we will continue to strive for 

excellence at NLPS. 

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This terms focus is – 
Excellence 

Children in Need 

The children and families at Newtown Linford Primary School raised £173 for 

Children in Need. Thank you everyone.  

We also featured on the actual Children in Need television show, only for a 

second, but it still counts!  

School Music Concert 

The music concert on 12th December is for our guitar/ukelele and keyboard pupils (names of the children who 

will be performing will be confirmed soon) plus the choir.  This will take place in the school hall and guests are 

limited to two per child because of our space limitations and fire safety restrictions. The drummers are busy working 

towards their usual performance showcase later in the school year which we also really looking forward to.   

Village Christmas Fayre  

7th December 5.00pm – 7.00pm 

Year 6 children will be running stalls at 

Newtown Linford Primary School.  

Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children  

We will be celebrating Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 

7th December. The  suggested donation is £1 to be paid via 

our JustGiving page please.  

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/

CJD230008403 

 Uniform and PE kit to be worn as usual but 

with a Christmas jumper!  

If you have any difficulties at all affording a 

jumper please just adorn your own with tinsel - 

be as creative as you like! 

PE Days 

Now that Forest School has finished, PE returns to the 

original days. For Tyburn this is Wednesday and Thursday 

and for Old John this is Thursday and Friday.  Children 

should wear PE kit to school on these days.   

Tyburn— Wednesday and Thursday 

Old John— Thursday and Friday 

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 5th December—Winter Festival (KS2 Choir) 

Thursday 7th December— Christmas Jumper Day  

Thursday 7th December—Village Christmas Fayre (Year 6 stalls 

and PTA refreshments in school and KS2 Choir performance by 

the school tree at 6.00pm) 

Tuesday 12th December—Afternoon Music Concert 2pm  

Tuesday 12th December—KS1 Christmas Play @The Linford 6pm 

Wednesday 13th December—KS1 Curve Trip 

Wednesday 13th December—KS2 Carol Evening @Church 6pm 

Thursday 14th December—Christmas Dinner (more on this to 

follow) 

Friday 15th December—KS1 Christmas Play @The Linford 6pm 

Tuesday 19th December—KS1 Nativity @Church 2pm  

Friday 22nd December—Last Day of Term 

Lockdown and Fire drills 

As you may be aware we regularly have drills for all 

eventualities in school.  

The children have been so impressive in fire drills, 

they are determined to shorten their time, whilst 

being sensible and thoughtful.  

Over the next week we will have a lockdown drill. The 

children have had a reminder about this. They know 

that a lockdown will be done when there is something 

we need to check outside of school eg an animal on 

the loose.  

Lockdown and Fire Drills are normal procedures in all 

schools and one of the many ways we keep children 

safe.  
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